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DDOD-178 
 

NOTICE TO THE TRADE 
 
 
 
TO:   VENDORS SELLING CHEESE TO KANSAS CITY COMMODITY 

OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF MEETING TO DEMONSTRATE NEW  
  INTERNET SOFTWARE APPLICATION FOR VENDOR BID  
  ENTRY FOR LONG-TERM CHEESE CONTRACTS 
 
 
The Kansas City Commodity Office (KCCO) was to host a meeting to demonstrate a new 
Internet software application for submitting bids for long-term contracting.  Due to 
unforeseen issues with the application, we are canceling the March 8th conference this year. 
For additional information contact Bill Lang at 816-926-2527 or e-mail 
william.lang@kcc.usda.gov. 
 
 
/s/ 
 
George W. Aldaya 
Director 
 
 

United States 
Department of 
Agriculture 
 
Farm and Foreign 
Agricultural 
Services 
 
Farm Service 
Agency 
 
Kansas City 
Commodity Office 
P.O. Box 419205 
Kansas City, 
Missouri  
64141-6205 

mailto:william.lang@kcc.usda.gov



